Haverhill Education Association News April 2018

Haverhill Education Association
HONORS BANQUET

Wednesday May 23", 2018

Cash Bar - Live Music — Door Prizes — 50/50 Raiile!*

*proceeds to benefit the HEA Scholarship Fund

Featuring

Keynole Speaker, Siale Senalor Barbara I'lialien
and the

Presentation oi the 2018 HEA Scholarship

We can’t have this event without you! Join us to celebrate our friends who are retiring
and who have 20 years of dedicated service to the Haverhill Public Schools!

Hors D’oeuvres 6:30 — Dinner 7:30

DiBurro’s Function Facility

Entrees:

* Italian Style Chicken Cutlet with Ziti (C)
*Chicken Florentine (spinach, onions, & cheese inside a
boneless breast w/ white wine sauce) (F)

* Baked Egglpant Marinara (V)

* Gluten-free (G) (contact DiBurro’s for menu information)
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Condolences

Wishes of comfort and peace are extended to:
* (Carol Van Doren, for the loss of her mother.
* Ken West, for the loss of his wife.
* Kathleen Murray, for the loss of her mother.
* Liz Kilday, for the loss of her mother
* (Dana McNamara, for the loss of her husband.
* Greg Elliot, for the loss of his brother.
* Barbara McCarthy and Nancy Rogers, for the loss of their brother.

Congratulations!
* To Elyse Vlahos for the birth of her son!
* Meg Cucurullo for the birth of her son!

2018 Healthcare Open Enrollment Has Begun

Members, thanks to your swift and collective action, the GIC voted to reverse its January
decision to drop 3 insurance plan choices from its program for next year. As a result, if you
do not wish to make any changes you have no action to take. Those who are considering a
change must do so, and have all paperwork submitted to the Haverhill Public Schools
benefits office, by 4:00 PM on Wednesday, May 2rd, 2018.

If you have any questions, please first visit the HPS GIC information page at
http://www.haverhill-ps.org/hr/gic-health-plans/. There you will find the 2018 Benefits
Decision Guide, a chart that shows how much each payroll deduction will be for each plan,
and a wealth of other incredibly helpful resources. You can also contact Nina Torrisi at
Central Office by emailing Nina.Torrisi@haverhill-ps.org.

On a related note, all members should know that there is no reason to delay in submitting
for reimbursements for healthcare expenses from ProFlex, the city’s Healthcare
Reimbursement Arrangement manager. The decision to save your statements and receipts
until you’ve met your deductible, out-of-pocket maximum, or accumulated any other
qualified expenses or to submit them as you receive them is yours to make. If you were
told otherwise, ProFlex has been informed of their error and should now be accepting and
paying those claims correctly. Inform your building representative if this is not the case.
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2018 Honors Banquet Information

April 1,2018
Colleagues,

The 2018 Honors Banquet will be held on Wednesday, May 23, 2018, 6:30 P.M. at
DiBurro’s Function Facility (887 Boston Rd., Haverhill). In keeping with recent tradition,
the evening will open with hors d’oeuvres and live music, door prizes, and a 50/50 raffle
(proceeds to benefit the HEA Scholarship). It will also include a fine meal of your choice of
[talian Style Chicken Cutlet with Ziti, Chicken Florentine (spinach, onions, and cheese
inside a boneless breast with white wine sauce), or Baked Eggplant Marinara. We are
honored to have State Senator Barbara L’Italien join us as our guest and deliver the
keynote address to our members this year. Senator L’Italien was a strong advocate for the
MTA’s “No On 2” campaign, which members of the HEA rallied behind to successfully keep
the cap on charter schools, and is known to be a strong advocate for public education on
Beacon Hill.

Please sign up on the reservation/seating lists in your schools and give your payments to
your building representatives. All payments are to be made by check only, payable to
HEA. Tickets are $45 and include your entry into the members-only door prize raffles, the
gifts given to the Association’s honorees for their service to Haverhill’s students, and
world-class live music to keep you entertained during the cocktail hour. All that WITH a
fantastic meal with friends and colleagues from across the district - how could you miss it!

* Checks for more than one person must include an attached list of names to be
credited.

* Reservations cannot be accepted without required payment.

* 10 people per table maximum (per DiBurro’s). Larger groups should be split
onto two or more signup sheets according to your preference or it will be done
for you (multiple tables from the same building will be seated together).

* Ifyou are notin a building to sign up on a list you may forward your names,
entrée choices and checks to the HEA.

All lists and checks must be received by your building representative or by mail at the HEA
office (Haverhill Education Association - 800 Broadway #3, Haverhill, MA 01832 by May
11th, 2018. Make sure all meal choices are included with your payment.

Anyone with questions should contact Anthony Parolisi at (978) 914-3146 or
anthonyparolisi@gmail.com.

We look forward to seeing you at this event,

HEA Executive Committee
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Congratulations to our 2018 Honorees!

Retirees

Kathleen Arivella — Tilton
Charles Barnaby — HHS
Maria Basque — Hunking
Evelyn Brewer — HHS

Beth Buschini — Pentucket Lake/Whittier

Deborah Church — Consentino
Debra Diminico — Bradford
Dorothy Donohoe — HHS
Susan Finn — HHS
Cheryl Fiset -Tilton
Sallie Gauron — Central Office
Joseph Gori — HHS
Kathleen Hoffman — Moody
Cynthia Huberdeau — Golden Hill
Bill Kaste — HHS
Joseph Kulis — Crowell/Golden Hill
Marcy McHale — Greenleaf
Scott Mehlenbacher — HHS
Mildred Merced — Nettle
Jeffrey Paszko — HHS
Bruce Powers — HHS
Karen Schaefer — HHS
Richard Silva — HHS
Debra Stanzione — Pentucket Lake

Janet Starble — Consentino
Debra Fici Tucker — Silver Hill

20-Year Veterans

Susan Beaudoin — HHS
Peter Begley — Consentino
Michelle Coulouras — Pentucket Lake
Greg Eliott — HHS
Kelly Fairbrother — Hunking
Jennifer Fielding — Hunking
Beth Gibson — Nettle
Marc Harvey — HHS
Suzanne Hughes — Walnut Sq.
Mary Johnston — HHS
Christina Rnightly — Consentino Nicole
LaRose-Sanchez — Walnut Sq.
Jennifer Miller — Consentino
Kathryn Quigley — Bartlett
Roberta Roffo — Consentino
Kelley Shea — Tilton
Sarah Trombly — Whittier
Dean Tsiropolous — HHS
Colleen Wezesa — Silver Hill




